
Welcome Address

Dear Colleagues,

It is our great pleasure to Welcome you to the “Bio2016 – Expanding beyond the limits” Congress here in Wroclaw. 
We believe that the joint meeting of  Polish Biochemical Society and Polish Cell Biology Society bringing together 
a wide range of  researchers from all fields of  bioscience will cover the entire spectrum of  molecular biosciences, 
with symposia from single molecule level to system biology. In addition, there will be sessions dedicated to issues 
of  women in science, science & society, and science & business.
As the biggest meeting of  biochemists/molecular biologists and cell biologists in Poland, the Congress will offer 
ample opportunities for fruitful discussions as well as possibilities to initiate new collaborations and joint projects 
among scientists from various countries all over the World.
We would like to extend a warm welcome to all our invited speakers and thank them for their time and participation 
at this Congress. We look forward to many scientific discussions throughout our meeting.
We would like to sincerely thank our sponsors for their support of  this meeting. We encourage all participants to 
visit the trade stands and sponsors lectures/workshops. 
As always, this Congress would not be possible without generous financial help from all participants.
We hope you will enjoy both the scientific and the social aspects of  the Congress. 

On behalf  of  the Scientific and Organizing Committees of  the BIO 2016 Congress, 

        Darek Rakus

Abstracts of the

BIO 2016 Congress

Wrocław, Poland 
September 13th–16th 2016


